
 

靈 糧 堂 怡 文 中 學 
Ling Liang Church E Wun Secondary School 

電 話：2109 4000   傳 真：2109 4066 

Circular 2020/2021 No.095 

13th May, 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The Parents’ Stakeholder Survey 

Good and effective parent-school communications are vital. The Parents’ Stakeholder Survey is one of 

the means for the school to collect the parents’ feedbacks. If you have done the survey on or before the 

Parent’s Day (27/3), you do not have to do it again. However, if you have not done it during that period 

of time, please go to the link below to complete the survey. 

http://esda.llcew.edu.hk:8081/esda 

For the login instructions, please refer to the attachment "ESDA Parents Stakeholder Survey Login 

Method and User Manual". 

Please sign the Reply Slip on the eClass Parent App before 21st May, 2021. Should you have any 

enquiries, please contact class teachers at 2109 4000. Thank you. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

                      

Mr. Law Wai Man 

Principal 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip 

______ May, 2021 

Dear Principal, 

I have noted the details of the Circular 2020/2021 No.095 on “The Parents’ Stakeholder Survey”; and 

*□ I have already completed the survey on or before 27th March. 

*□ I will complete the survey in this week. 

 

 

Signature of parent/guardian:  

Name of parent/guardian:  

 (Block Letter) 

Contact telephone number:  

 

Name of Student: ___________________________________  Class: ____  Class No: ____ 
*Please tick in the box as appropriate. 

http://esda.llcew.edu.hk:8081/esda

